
 
• Within the area of Pretoria Road N. 
• Within the area of A406. 
• Within the area of Montagu Road. 
• Within the area of Meridian Way. 
• Within the area of Ponders End Train Station. 
• Within the area of Woodall Road. 
• Within the area of Wharf Road. 
• Within the area of Millmarsh Lane. 
• Within the area of A10 Great Cambridge Road. 
• Within the area of Crown Road. 
• Within the area of Southbury Road. 

 
The information would cover if police were in attendance, if calls were made to the Environment & Street Scene 
Department by police, and any police officer information that the Environment & Street Scene Department holds about 
any police officer. 
 
This information would also include any calls that were made from the Environment & Street Scene Department to 
police in relation to any Disused or abandoned buildings or any industrial estates buildings or open-air land that the 
Environment & Street Scene Department felt could have a problem with. 
 
There is also an issue with the information in your email 

• 18/5/14: 3 calls after event 
• 19/5/14: 6 calls after event 
• 21/5/14: 1 call after event 

 
But have not given the date of the event itself, are the below layout ones was when events have taken place as it just has 
calls at the end of the dates could you please clarify 

• 31/5/14: 2 calls 
• 1/6/14: 6 calls 

 
Also, in your email it seems that there was more of a problem with crown road over some months but from how I am 
reading your email it seems no one ever attended from the Environment & Street Scene Department on any of the dates 
in your list can this also be clarified in more detail. 
I know you have until the 10/03/2015 to supply the information I have asked for. But I do feel your email was very 
incomplete, I do hope that I have not got to wait 20 more days now as I need all the data by 10/03/2015 and I did ask for 
all information and I feel that has not been given. 
Could you get back to me via email as to the time it will take to get all the information I have asked for within my 
request? 
Regards 
Lorraine 
 
From: Ned Johnson [mailto:Ned.Johnson@enfield.gov.uk] 
Sent: 05 March 2015 16:39 
To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk 
Cc: Esg Complaints 
Subject: RE FOI 11845 [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
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